
 

Our week ahead – What are we going to be learning?  

 Listening to I Want a Pet by Lauren Child.  
 Learning about pets and what a pet is.  
 Sorting animals in different ways, for example, by colour; pets and not pets or by 

where they live. 
 Using describing words to talk about our pets, you can send a photo in if you like.  
 Naming animals and their young. Dog & puppy, cat & kitten, hamster & pup.  
 Writing a list of pets.  
 Playing with money and using the language related to money – coin, change, 

note, penny.  
 Painting our favourite pet, carefully choosing the correct colours.  
 Matching words, captions and sentences to pictures.  
 Talking about our favourite book and sharing why it is our favourite book.   

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

Pet photo 

If you would like to please bring into school 
a photo of your pet or email a copy to the 
school office for the attention of the class 
teacher.  

Reminders: 

 Closing date for the Ogden 
Science Fair entries is Friday 
20th March. We would love to 
see lots of Reception children 
entries! 

 Parents evenings are on -
Monday 23rd March (RT 
ONLY) 
-Wednesday 25th March  
- Tuesday 31st March (RD 
&RG) 
Please see the main school 
newsletter for more 
information regarding 
booking a slot.  

 

Attwell Farm Trip 

Please ensure that you have given consent for the farm trip 
via ParentPay. If you would like your child to be provided 
with a lunch from school on this day please ensure you have 
passed this message to staff.  

 

Reading workshop 

Thank you for attending our reading workshop. The 
handout slides you received are available to view on the 
school’s website under the headings – Curriculum followed 
by Early Years.  

If you have any follow up questions about the reading 
workshop please do not hesitate to ask your class teacher.  

World Book Day – Thursday 5th March 

We would like the children to bring in their favourite book to 
school on Thursday to share with their friends. Please ensure 
these books are clearly labelled.  

We WILL NOT be dressing up in character costumes this year 
but are asking children to come to school in their pyjamas and 
dressing gowns. Alternatively they can come to school in regular 
school uniform.  



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

Class assembly dates:  

RD – Friday 1/5/20     RG – Thursday 8/5/20 
 RT – Friday 22/5/20     

All assemblies are at 2pm and children can be 
collected early on these days, assemblies usually finish 
at 2:30pm. 

 

Easter Competition…coming soon 

During the last week of this half term we are holding 
our yearly creative Easter competition.  Children can 
make an Easter craft at home such as a bonnet, an 
Easter garden, an Easter cake anything as long as it 
is made and Easter / Spring themed! 

W.O.W – Word Of the 
Week. 

This week’s word is: 

‘incubator’ – a warm box.  
 

 

Phonics sounds of the week:  

We will be revisiting  

     ng              nk 

Junk modelling! 
If you have kitchen roll tubes, cardboard 
boxes or CLEAN plastic bottles we would 
be most grateful of them for our junk 
modelling area. 

 


